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30th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Year 2 Money Week/ Sainsbury’s Visit 

As part of money week, a trip has been organized to our local Sainsbury’s store. The trip will 
take place during school hours in the morning and we will return before lunchtime.  

Children will be learning to add and subtract money prior to the trip, and whilst they are there 
they will be working through activities planned specifically for this visit. To give them a ‘real 
life’ experience, we request that children bring around £3.00 so that they can calculate the 
cost and purchase their own items. Any items bought can only be opened after school as we 
are a nut free school. 

Children will need to wear school uniform and sensible walking shoes (trainers are 
permitted). They must bring a waterproof coat. Children will need to bring a carrier bag for 
their clipboard and items purchased if their school bag is too small.  

The two year 2 classes will be visiting on Friday 10th February. 

 
All children will be supervised by our staff at all times. Children will be discouraged from 
having conversations with any adults they know within the store in order to focus on their 
task. If you wish your child to attend please sign the permission slip below and return it to the 
school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Conlon & Miss Shah 
 

 

Y2 Money Week/Sainsbury’s Store Visit 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Sainsbury’s visit. 

Child’s Name: _________________________ Class: _______________ 

 

Signed: _____________________ Date: ________________________ 
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